
      April 15, 2013 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr. David Taylor 
Navajo Nation Department of Justice 
P.O. Box 2010 
Window Rock, NM  56515-2010 
 
SUBJECT:  TRANSMITTAL OF CULTURAL RESOURCE DOCUMENTS FOR 

HYDRO RESOURCES, INC. CROWNPOINT URANIUM PROJECT 
 
Dear Mr. Taylor: 
 
By letter dated September 11, 2012, Hydro Resources, Inc. (HRI) submitted to the U.S. Nuclear 
Regulatory Commission (NRC) a compilation of documents related to National Historic 
Preservation Act Section 106 consultation for HRI’s Crownpoint Uranium Project, New Mexico.  
The NRC staff stated in a March 18, 2013, public meeting that the documents had previously 
been forwarded to you for review.  NRC staff was mistaken.  The documents have been located 
and are now being provided to you.  The documents will be placed into NRC’s Agencywide 
Documents Access and Management System as nonpublic and will remain so while NRC staff 
completes its Sensitive Unclassified Non-Safeguards Information review to determine if some or 
all of the documents may be publicly released. 
 
If you have any specific questions or comments on the Crownpoint Uranium Project, please 
contact me at 301-415-7777 or by email at Ron.Linton@nrc.gov.   
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
/RA/ 
 
Ron C. Linton, Project Manager 
Uranium Recovery Licensing Branch 
Division of Waste Management 
  and Environmental Protection 
Office of Federal and State Materials 
  and Environmental Management Programs 

 
Docket No.:  040-08968 
 
Enclosure: 
Cultural Resources Documents 
 
cc:  Mark Pelizza – HRI 
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